
  

Newsletter 

Attendance  Good attendance starts at 96% 

Quadkids 

Firstly this week well done to all the children that took part in the Quad Kids competition at Thirsk 

High School earlier this week. The competition involved pupils taking part in a short run, a longer 

run, a throwing event and a long jump event. Each of our teams did very well with the Year 1/2 

team and Year 3/4 team gaining an overall second and the Year 5/6 an overall third place. Dur-

ing the afternoon there were some incredible individual performances. Finally well done to the 

sports leaders that went and helped with the event –they did a brilliant job at representing the 

school. 

Sponsored Walk  

Next Tuesday (20th June) is the rearranged sponsored walk –fingers crossed for dry weather. If 

you are able to help with this event please let your child’s teacher know and if you haven't got the 

reply slip back can that also be handed in as soon as possible. 

End of Year Reports 

 This year we have made some changes to the end of year summer reports for Years 1-6.  

 On your child's report there will be a judgement made in English, Maths, Science and Topic, 

about attainment (how your child is doing to compared to National Standards for their year group) 

and also about effort (the effort that has been made with learning)  Alongside this there will be a 

written commentary explaining the progress that your son or daughter has made during the year. 

We hope by making these changes that you will have a really clear idea of how well your child is 

doing. Later in the newsletter there is a blank version of the report format so that you can get a 

clear understanding of how it looks. If you have any questions about it please talk to your child's 

teacher and they will be more than happy to talk you through it. 

Thirsk Community Primary School 
16.06.2017 

Dates for your Calendar 

 

Every Wednesday   -  

4AW Swimming   @ 10.30am   

4B Swimming  @11am  

 

 

19th June  Nursery to reception 

   lunch 

20th June  Sponsored walk 1.15 

   pm 

21st June  Yr 5 Enrichment day 

 

 

27th June  KS1 & KS2  Sports Day 

Class % attendance this 

week (all pupils) 

RP 97 Well done 

1B 91.2 

1/2S 99.2 Excellent 

1/2C 95.7 

3BC  95.2 

4B 95.5 

4AW 97.9 well done 

5E 97.9 Well done 

6T 92.1 

Total 95.4 



  

Up and Coming Class Assemblies 

Summer Term Clubs 

 

Date Class 

26th June 6T (Yr. 6 Concert) 

5.30 pm 

14th July 2C 

Pat Turner 
 

 

Kyle Forster  6T  for working really 

hard to improve his work 

George Cummins N for being the 

most amazing friend to everyone, 

working so so hard and making the 

Nursery a happier place. 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  

  

Judo 

3.30 – 4.30 

Yr2- Yr6 

  

  

  

Zumba 

3.20- 4.05 

Yr. 3-6 

  

  

 

Kwickcricket 

3.20-4.20 

Yr. 3-Yr6 

  

  

  

Drama 

3.20-4.20 

Yr1-Yr2 

  

  

  

Multi Sports 

3.20-4.20 

Yr. 1& Yr2 

  

  

  

Art Club 

3.20-4.20 

Yr1-2  

  

  

  

  

  

Tennis 

3.20-4.20 

Yr3 -6 

 

Rounders 

3.20- 4.20 

Yr3 – Yr6 

  

  

  

  

  

     

Mr Chandlers 

Tag Rugby 

Yr. 4-6 

  

    

  

  

Music Lessons 

 

 

A letter is going out to Key Stage 2 pupils to gage    

interest in a variety of possible music lessons. We 

are hoping to continue with Ukulele, but also have 

the chance to offer Guitar and Keyboard. If your 

child is interested in any of the lessons please let 

the office know 

Thank You 

Meal Arrears 
 

Please ensure your 

child's dinners are paid 

for in advance please, 

we would appreciate any 

outstanding debts to be 

cleared as soon as    

possible. As we are fast 

approaching the end of 

the school year these 

debts must be cleared. 

Thank You 

 

Water Bottles 

 

Please ensure your child 

has a water bottle in  

school where possible 

as the weather is now 

getting warmer, this will 

enable your child to 

have a drink of water 

through out the day. 


